
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

our ref: Q70106 
your ref:   
email: matthew.sherwood@quod.com  
date: 17 August 2016 
 
 
Jackie Lawrence 
Programme Officer 
Haringey Council 
Level 6, River Park House 
225 High Road, Wood Green 
London N22 8HQ 
 

SENT VIA EMAIL: Programme.Officer@Haringey.gov.uk  

 
Dear Ms Lawrence, 
 
HARINGEY LOCAL PLAN EXAMINATION IN PUBLIC – TOTTENHAM APP: HEARING STATEMENT ON BEHALF 
OF TOTTENHAM HOTSPUR LIMITED AND ITS GROUP COMPANIES (THFC).  

Representor reference ID: 19 

On behalf of Tottenham Hotspur Limited and its Group Companies (“THFC”) we have reviewed the LB 
Haringey ‘Tottenham Area Action Plan Inspector’s Draft Matters and Issues for Examination’. 

In response to Matter 4 /Paragraph 18 - please find attached a Hearing Statement. The Hearing Statement 
clarifies the relationship between Site Allocation NT7: Tottenham Hotspur Stadium and the recent planning 
permissions HGY/2010/1000 and HGY/2015/3000.  

We would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of this letter and attachments.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Matthew Sherwood 
Associate 
 
Cc Richard Serra – Tottenham Hotspur Football & Athletic Co Ltd 
  
 
Attachments: 
 

 Hearing Statement – Tottenham AAP. 
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